Dr. Rashmi Arora, Scientist ‘G’ & Head ECD, Indian Council of Medical Research (ICMR), New Delhi visited ICMR-National Institute for Research in Tribal Health (NIRTH), Jabalpur on 25 th July, 2017 to review the ongoing research activities, and discussion on administrative & financial issues of the institute. Dr. V.G. Rao, Scientist ‘G’, NIRTH, welcomed Dr. Arora and participants. The Scientists of the institute discussed the progress of the research studies. She gave important tips and guidance about ICMR policies and research agendas especially to the newly joined scientists. She also visited the upcoming Animal House of the NIRTH.
